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Parent Teacher Consultations
There will be an opportunity for parents to meet with their child’s class teacher on:
 - Wednesday 22nd February 3:30 – 7:30pm
 - Thursday 23rd February 3:30 – 5:00pm
Appointment Lists will be on classroom doors from Thursday 9th February.  If you are 
unable to sign-up for an appointment in person, then please phone the school and we will 
be happy to make one for you.
We recommend that you leave a gap of at least 20 minutes between appointments, to 
allow time for moving from one teacher to another and looking at the children’s work.  On 
this occasion, we ask that you do not bring children in to the meeting with the teacher.  
However, they are welcome to wait in the library area for you.

Comic Relief
The PTA will be organising a cake sale to be held after school on 24th March.  Any 
donations of cakes to sell would be greatly appreciated.
The school will also be selling red noses.  More details will follow nearer the time.

Upcoming Dates:
Half-Term Holiday:  13th – 17th February 

Parent-Teacher Consultations:
Wednesday 22nd February  3:40 -  7:30pm
Thursday 23rd February  3:40 – 5:30pm

Easter Service:
Friday 31st March  9:15am in St Leonards Church

Last Day of Term:  31st March
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Improvement Priorities
We will focus on improving the following four areas over 
this school year in each of the schools in the federation:

 Reading
 Maths
 A child-led creative curriculum 
 Behaviour; both learning and conduct 




